
 

 

 

15th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged for Year 4 to visit ‘We the Curious’ in Bristol to enhance 
our science learning this year. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to take part in an ‘Electricity 
unearthed’ workshop, experience the solar system planetarium show and also explore the hands-on science 
exhibits.  
 

The trip for both Year 4 classes will take place on Wednesday 26th March 2025. Children will need to arrive in 
school at the normal time and we will return to school for the usual pick-up time of 3:15pm.  Children will 
need to be in full school uniform and bring a coat. As we will be out of school during lunch time a packed 
lunch and drink will also be required. There is no need for any extra money as we won’t have time to visit the 
gift shop. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £22.80 per child. Payments and consent can be completed via ParentPay.  
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting opportunity. If you do have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Baines & Mrs Johnson 
(Year 4 Teachers) 

 

Tel: 01225 703394          Email: office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk      www.forestsandridge.co.uk 

 

Nurture, Grow, Flourish. 
 

Forest & Sandridge CE Primary School 

Cranesbill Road, Melksham  

Wiltshire 

SN12 7GN 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mr Scott James 

Deputy Head Teacher: Mr James Mead 

Assistant Head Teacher & SENCO: Mrs Helen Chappell 

 

mailto:office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk

